
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

USE OF CLUB’S ACCESS CARD ENTRY TO THE 

GYMNASIUM & FROM THE PAVILION TO THE 

CLUBHOUSE 

 

Dear Member’s, 

Effective Monday, 7
th

 October 2019, Members 

are required to use the Club’s Membership Card 

to access to the Gymnasium and from the Pavilion 

to the Clubhouse.  

This is an added security measures to protect the 

safety of Members and their families.  

 

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 
 

By the Order of the General Committee 

2 October 2019 


